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PTA Events 

Christmas Fayre on Friday 9th 
December please support our 
Christmas Fayre at 3pm in the hall.  
Lots of stalls with handmade gifts, 
Christmas jumper sale and Christmas 
raffle.   

Monday 12th December Christmas 
Family Bingo at 5.30pm.  £1 per 
book, 10 games plus flyer and raffle.  
Bring your own soft drinks and 
nibbles.  Tickets on sale £1 per 
person on 6th & 7th December at 
3pm  outside the school hall.    

 

Fundraising 

Thank you for supporting the Poppy 
Appeal we raised £104.41 for The 
Royal British Legion. 

We raised £406.90 for Children in 
Need with the sale of badges, cakes 
and wearing spots.  

Pewsey Primary School 
END OF TERM NEWSLETT ER 

The last 2 weeks of term leading up to the Christmas holidays are 

always very busy.  Here is a reminder of what is happening:   

Friday 2nd Dec—Rainbow Raffle Donation Day for the Christmas 

Fayre Raffle, please bring a prize in your class colour.  School 

uniform must be worn. 

Reception—Red, Year 1 Orange, Year 2 Yellow, Year 3 Green, Year 

4 Blue, Year 5 Purple & Year 6 Pink 

Monday 5th Dec—Reception & KS1 Dress Rehearsal at 2pm 

(school pupils only) 

Tuesday 6th Dec—9.30am performance to pre-schools and 

parents with younger siblings/babies, 2pm performance to 

parents (no younger children)  

Wednesday 7 th Dec—2pm Performance to parents (no younger 

children) 

Friday 9th Dec—PTA Christmas Fayre at 3pm 

Wednesday 14th Dec—Christmas parties, please pay £1 towards 

party food next week and bring something to change into on the 

day 

Thursday 15th Dec—Christmas lunch, children can wear 

Christmas jumpers and hats, sign up for lunch on ScoPay 

Friday 16th Dec—Christmas Carol Service at St John’s Church, 

Pewsey 10am, parents welcome.  Break up for Christmas holidays 

at 1.30pm 

Please keep checking ParentMail for updates. 

Week beginning 5th December is the last week of clubs.  NB there                     

is no outdoor learning club on Tuesday. 

 

Tuesday 3rd January is a TD Day, children come back to 

school on Wednesday 4th January 2023 

We wish you and your families a very happy 

Christmas and New Year 


